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It is time to admit that Measure 110, as it currently stands, is a categorical failure.  

Oregon should not be in the business of creating drug addicts and enabling drug 

addiction and yet here we are….that is exactly what has happened.  HB 4036 is a 

step in the right direction to fixing the disastrous measure 110. I would like to add that 

the public should have been given much more advance notice of this extremely short 

deadline in order  to present testimony.  


